
Walberswick Village News 
 
Report to The Parish Meeting 11th May 2022 
 
 
The Village News continues to be delivered to each house in the village and it is also sent to 
333 people who have registered for an electronic copy. 
 
Our editor Sheila Parry recently worked out how much space is taken up by the various 
different types of material submitted to her. The splits in 2021 were roughly: 
Village events and village life in general:24%  
Parish Council: 22% 
Charities: 14% 
Church: 9% 
Obituaries: 5% 
Community Services: 4% 
Planning applications: 3% 
Advertising: 19% 
 
The Village News depends on a large team of people, and I would like to say thank you to: 
Sheila Parry (editor), Kate Goodchild (treasurer) and Penny Fox (advertising manager). An 
especially big thank you to Pat Lancaster who has been in charge of distribution for many 
years; Pat has now handed over that role to Elaine Heeler and Sue Cook. Thanks Pat and 
good wishes to Elaine and Sue. I would also like to thank committee members Jane 
Sutherland-Rogers and Julia Sowerbutts and of course the team who deliver the Village 
News to us come rain or shine: Pat Atherton, Debbie Tipples, Dick Leon, Kate Robinson, Sue 
Wood, Pam Webb, Nicky Jackson, Mandy Erlenbach, Anne Horsburgh, Mel Jackson, Kevin 
Clayton, Jackie and Alan Almond, Pat Lancaster, Tizzy Simpson, Elaine Heeler and Julia 
Sowerbutts. 
 
Edward Wright 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


